
From: Steve Kennedy <skennedy@greencovesprings.com>  
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2024 1:58 PM 
To: Scott Schultz <sschultz@greencovesprings.com> 
Cc: Mike Null <mnull@greencovesprings.com>; Sue Wang <swang@greencovesprings.com> 
Subject: Re: Pre-Council Approval of Transformer Purchase 

 
Go ahead! 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 
From: Mike Null <mnull@greencovesprings.com>  
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2024 1:56 PM 
To: Scott Schultz <sschultz@greencovesprings.com>; Steve Kennedy 
<skennedy@greencovesprings.com>; Sue Wang <swang@greencovesprings.com> 
Subject: RE: Pre-Council Approval of Transformer Purchase 

 
Yes, please proceed. 
 
Mike Null 
Assistant City Manager 
City of Green Cove Springs 
ph (904)297-7500, ext. 3324 
fx (904)284-8609 

 
From: Scott Schultz <sschultz@greencovesprings.com>  
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2024 1:49 PM 
To: Mike Null <mnull@greencovesprings.com>; Steve Kennedy <skennedy@greencovesprings.com>; 
Sue Wang <swang@greencovesprings.com> 
Subject: Pre-Council Approval of Transformer Purchase 

 
Good afternoon: 
 
You may recall that the council approved purchasing certain items in advance, then 
seeking ratification, when there is a shortage availability of materials.  I probably need to 
do an updated staff report to re-confirm approval. 
 
There are some transformers needed by the electric department.  A vendor has some 
available, but we must secure them as soon as possible.  You will see a requisition for 
them (quote attached) and I will follow up (pending your approval) with a ratification staff 
report, which will include re-confirmation of advance purchases. 
 
Scott Schultz 
Water & Wastewater Utilities 
City of Green Cove Springs 
321 Walnut Street 
Green Cove Springs, FL  32043 
(904) 219-7540 
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